
Pandora Art Collective Society Newsletter 

News Flash! 
Events for a great 
2018... Mono 
printing sessions 
with Jane.  

A new and improved 
website. 
_________________ 

Here at Pandora Arts 
Collective Society, we 
have an open door 
policy. We welcome 
people from all 
backgrounds to express 
themselves through art.  
____________________ 

 

 

 

 
 
Here at PACS we always have 
something to be grateful for! A shout 
out to the Board of Directors whose 
hard work has kept our Tuesday’s and 
Thursday’s sessions a reality… we are 
back Hooray!  
 
“There’s no better feeling than hard work 
paying off” we thank you! 



__________________ 

 

General Meeting 
Thursday, 
February 22nd 
4:15-5:00 no 
charge. 

___________________ 

 

 

  

 



Monoprinting 
Session #1 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 



The Power of Giving​ -  
Sponsorship Corner 

  
We can’t thank you enough! 

 
  

   

 
 

______________________________________________ 
Signing off until next time… 
Namaste Pandora Arts Community 


